

General Plan Advisory Committee Notice of Cancelation

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Regular Meeting of the General Plan Advisory Committee scheduled for May 14, 2020, has been canceled and shall not be held.

A special meeting of the General Plan Advisory Committee is scheduled for Thursday, June 11, 2020. It is anticipated that this meeting will be held virtually; however, please note that it may be subject to cancelation depending on the status of the Coronavirus. More information will be provided on this and future meetings as it becomes available.

Contact us at Advance.Planning@culvercity.org or (310) 253-5740 if you have any questions.

BY:

Ashley Hefner, AICP

Advance Planning Manager